

February 26, 2016

Mr. Richard Jarvis Never Forgotten Honor Flight PO BOX 5056 Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Dear Richard:

We are pleased to inform you that the Ronald & Mary Ann Schubert Fund, a Donor Advised Fund of the Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin, has recommended, and our Board of Directors has approved, this \$1,000.00 gift directed towards general support. For your publications and correspondence, please refer to this award as a gift from the Ronald & Mary Ann Schubert Fund within the Community Foundation of North Central Wisconsin.

By accepting this gift, your organization certifies that the funds will not be used or applied to the payment of any personal enforceable pledge or other financial obligation, nor any personal economic benefits or other services to the donor or the donor's family members, such as, memberships, benefit tickets, meals, participation in golf tournaments, or other goods, events or activities. In addition, donors receive a federal charitable tax deduction at the time a gift is made to a Donor Advised Fund of the Community Foundation. This gift does not, therefore, qualify for an additional charitable deduction.

We would appreciate acknowledgement of this gift from the foundation. You may wish to send a copy of the acknowledgement to:

Mr. Ron Schubert 115 Bluestone Drive Wausau, WI 54401

Since 1987 the Community Foundation has promoted philanthropy by assisting donors and by investing in the vision, passion and expertise of organizations like yours. Our Board of Directors joins me in extending appreciation for the work you are doing. We are grateful for the opportunity to assist you with your mission.

Sincerely,

Jean Tehan

Executive Director

Jaa Tellaa

Enclosure